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It is essential that Callan Park remain completely in public hands. 

 
After many years of fighting development it would be a travesty to have the newly appreciated 
park (Incredible increase in recreational use during Covid) to be compromised in any way. 

I do not have access to the proposed legislation but would be willing to examine it in detail if this 
would assist. 


